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Department of Agriculture Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) 

 

 

MARINE LICENSING NOTICE 

 

 

REVOCATION NOTICE 

 
 

Issued under Section 72(1) of the Marine and Coastal Access Act 2009 

 
This notice is issued by DAERA, as the appropriate licensing authority for the Northern Ireland inshore 

region under Section 113(6) of the Marine and Coastal Access Act 2009. This revocation notice is 

issued on the 2nd day of November 2023 using powers set out at Section 72(1) of the Marine and 

Coastal Access Act 2009. 

 

The Department is satisfied that the licensee (Tidal Ventures Ltd) is in breach of the provisions of 

Part 1 of Marine Construction Licence Number ML 115_15, which required the licensee to commence 

the works within 5 years of the start date of the licence or to request an extension from the 

Department.  

 

DAERA staff have confirmed that by 8 December 2021 the works had not commenced nor had the 

Department received a variation request from the licensee, to extend the commencement date. 

 

 

Marine Construction Licence Number ML 115_15 is now revoked. 
 

 

 

 

 

DAERA Marine & Fisheries Division  

Marine Licensing Branch (Compliance & Enforcement) 

1st Floor Klondyke Building  

Cromac Avenue, Belfast 

BT7 2JA 

 

 
 


